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The Erasmus students who follow the course 
“Special Issues in EU Internal Market Law” are 
informed that the class of next Thursday, the 
27th of April 2017, will be postponed. 
The class will be replaced by the Lecturer 
Lentzis Demosthenis, after discussing the date 
and the hour of the replacement with his 
students.  
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